
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

5. ADMINISTRATION MANAGER’S UPDATE 
 
 5.1 RURAL CANTERBURY – PRIMARY HEALTH ORGANISATION 
 
  A memorandum had been circulated, from the Project Administrator for the Rural Canterbury 

PHO, outlining the details for the Strategic Direction for Health Promotion 2006-2011. 
 
  The Board briefly discussed the concept of the Council supporting health services and the 

fundamental difference in philosophies on this issue between the Christchurch City Council and 
the former Banks Peninsula District Council.  Members felt that the request from the Akaroa 
Health Centre for assistance with its lease, and provision of additional space, had highlighted 
that fundamental difference. 

 
  It was decided to ask staff to update the Board on the request from the Akaroa Health Centre 

regarding its lease and its need for additional space at the medical centre. 
 
 5.2 CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL – STRATEGIES/POLICIES AND STATUS 
 
  A list of the strategies and policies currently being developed by the Council, and their current 

status, had been circulated for members’ information. 
 
 5.3 LITTLE RIVER MEMORIAL GATES - DONATION 
 
  The Administration Manager reported that a donation of $250 had been received from the Little 

River Hotel Social Club, towards the cost of renovations for the Little River Memorial Gates.  A 
letter of thanks had been sent to the club. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


